
Dear Mayor Hurley, 

NIKKEi PLACE Friday, May 31, 2019 
CHARITY GOLF TOURNAMENT www.nikkeiplacegolf.com 

Thank you very much for being our partner on the 14th Annual Nikkei Place Charity Golf 

Tournament in support of the Nikkei Seniors Health Care & Housing Society's 'Beat the Odds'

campaign. 

With the help of The City of Burnaby's generous grant, we raised over $75,000 for programs 
aimed at funding programs for people living with age related conditions including dementia, 

Parkinson's, and preventative programs like Lively Lively (lki lki) and Outfight Parkinson's. 

On behalf of our Board of Directors, Golf Committee, Staff, and Volunteers, please accept our 

warmest thanks and appreciation for your assistance in helping seniors 'Beat the Odds'.

We look forwards to working with you on the 2020 Nikkei Place Charity Golf Tournament. 

Ruth Coles Cathy Makihara 

Nikkei Seniors Society President Nikkei Seniors Society Executive Director 

seniors.nikkeiplace.org I T. 604.777.5000 I E.golf@nikkeishc.com 
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